Joyce Berry

To the DOE. I am against the issuing of the NPDES permit for the following reasons:

1. I don't believe any government body has the moral right to allow a corporation to pollute our
public water and marine resources for material gain. Why should the state let an outside company
make a lot of money by ruining our marine environment? That is horrible.

2. Clearly, there is a dead zone under the farms so many worms, and other creatures are also being
killed off.

3. It is awful and irresponsible to pour large amounts of antibiotics into open water and into these
fish. What have you learned from other factory farming and indiscriminate use of antibiotics?
Antibiotic resistance threatens all of us. It is hugely irresponsible.

4. These sick fish need to be tested in the pens to find out why they are dying. They are loaded with
lice and other problems then sold as food. 5. our wild fish are threatened already and it's very
short-sighted to keep pressuring them. You should deny the permit.



